
American River Flood Control District 

Designation of Surplus Equipment 

2010 International Dump Truck 

Staff Report 

Discussion: 

District staff seeks to designate as surplus the 2010 International Dump Truck. This 

piece of equipment has exceeded its eligibility for California Air Resources Board diesel 

emissions compliance and is no longer allowed to be driven on the roadway. The 

disposal of this item will free up valuable space in the warehouse and make room for its 

replacement. 

The District budgeted for the replacement of the International in the 2023-2024 Fiscal 

Year Budget. The District ordered a new 2023 Peterbuilt as a replacement in July 2023. 

The International is no longer needed and is now suitable to be released for disposal as 

surplus. 

Recommendation: 

The General Manager recommends that the Board of Trustees designate the 2010 

International Dump Truck as surplus and direct staff to dispose of it per the guidelines in 

the Surplus Equipment Policy. 
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